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March 10, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: UG- 200102 - Cascade Natural Gas Corporation’s Application Transfer of Property 
       Supplemental  
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Per WAC 480-143-120, please find enclosed Cascade Natural Gas Corporation’s (“Company”) 
supplemental Exhibit D, as part of the request for authorization to sell the Company’s Longview 
office building and property application.   
 
If you have any questions, please direct them to me at (509) 734-4593. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
 
Attachment 
 
UG-200102, CNGC Exhibit D, 03.10.20.pdf 
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